
Memorandum

ro: TOWN OF HOLLAND RESIDENTS
Frorn: HOLLAND RECREATION COMMITTEE

Date: 06/0l/09

Re: SKATEBOARD PARK

This notice is to announce that the Skateboard Park (located near
Hitchcock Field) in Holland is scheduled to be cleaned out and
utilized for other purposes after July I't 2009.

This is due to insurance exposure to the town, limited funds (for
building and upkeep) along with lack of adult supervision of users
in the parlc

It is the Recreation Committee's hope to utilize this space for other
activities that would better benefit the youth of our town.

NIOTE:

These plans may change if a parent Committee is formed and an
individual comes forward as the Skateboard Park Representafive
on the Recreation Committee. Then a plan MAY be worked on and
POSSIBLY implemented to keep the area open as a Skateboard
Park Anyone interested should contact Erik Iller at 245-3053 by
June 9th and plan to attend our next meeting on Tuesday June 9th at
6:30 at the Skate Parlc


